PUBLIC NOTICE

A BUDGET HEARING on the proposed budget, for the 2018-2019 School
Year, for the West Babylon Union Free School District, will be held in the
Board Room in the Administration Wing adjacent to the West Babylon
Senior High School on Tuesday, May 1, 2018. Meeting is open to the
public.

Start of Hearing — 6:00 PM

Barbara A. Burrows, District Clerk
West Babylon Union Free School District



